THIS ISNOT A MEETING
REVIEW OF THE PETITION OF RECALL OF THE GMWSD BOARD OF DIRECTORS
JUNE 2, 2021
Dear Directors Plotkin, Morgan, Baker, and Members of the Recall Committee,
I reviewed and have determined that the petition for recall is sufficient as of June 2, 2021.
The petition is now in the possession of Sue Blair of CRS Solutions and was turned in to her
representative Mat Berkeness at 10:15 AM on June 2, 2021 at 15250 W. Evans Avenue, Lakewood,
Colorado 80228. She is now in possession of the documents as per her phone call and she received
them between 10:45 AM and 11:00 AM.
Yours respectfully,

Adrienne Hanagan

President,
Green Mountain Water and Sanitation District



